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OTTAWA, 8th June, 1905-

Sir-

In reply to your letter of the 31st Ultimo

making application, on behalf of Mr.S.Johnston,to be

allowed to put young –cattle on Camelot Island,payering

$4.00 for the season,I beg to say that in view of the

fact that this Island has been paid for in full and

transfer thereof to the Department of the Interior

will be made at an early date, it is not considered that

this Department is in a position

to grant the request of Mr.Johnston.

Your obedient servant

Fonh

SECRETARY.

O.V.Goulette, Esq.,

Guardian of Ilands & Pavilions,
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